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To whom it may concern,

As a female citizen within Queensland, I am emailing you to say that I do not support the
 abortion bill being proposed that will allow abortions to full term. Abortion is already
 inhumane enough; it is the ultimate violation of a person's right to live. Murdering an
 unborn feotus in the womb (where it should most be protected and safe) is utterly
 abominable, even if it is within the early stages of life. Things that are dead do not grow.
 Foetue's are humans in their earliest development period, not mere 'tissue' to be thrown
 away at will. Why should we advocate animal rights and yet support the
 merciless demolition of our own kind?
I would beg you in quite an impassionsed manner, not to pass this bill. It is abhorrent and
 beyond cruel. 

Yours truly, 
Eden-Jane.
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